
February 2019
You're gonna LOVE our Club updates!

Our New Website is Live!

The new website for the Boys & Girls 
Clubs of the Pee Dee is officially up and 
running!! It features an updated look, 

streamlined donation portal, and 
informational community calendar! 

2019 Lake City Pioneers

Lake City BGC will be hosting 
its Eighth Annual Pioneers of 
Lake City. This year, the event 

will honor Karl Singletary, 
Bertha Scott, Roosevelt 

Bryant, and Special Honoree 
Farrah Turner. Pioneers will 

take place on March 8, 2019 at 
the Bean Market.

Rick & Susan Goings 
BGC Open House

On March 12th, the Rick & Susan 
Goings Boys & Girls Club in 

Hemingway will be hosting a 
"Spring has Sprung" Open House 
from 4-7PM. Entertainment and 
tours from club members will be 

provided along with BBQ and 
burgers. Come check out our 

Hemingway Club!



2019 Pee Dee Youth of 
the Year

On March 2nd, Boys & Girls Clubs of 
the Pee Dee will host its Area Youth of 
the Year competition! Each of the six 

Clubs have selected a Club Youth of the 
Year to compete in the Pee Dee Area 

competition. The Pee Dee Youth of the 
Year will be chosen based off of 

leadership skills, such as 
communication, goal setting and 

teamwork.

Members of the Florence BGC are 
excited about getting their new gym 

floor! Club members even helped 
pull up the old gym floor during a 

Saturday "all hands on deck" event. 

Florence BGC Renovations

Lake City STEM Workshop

Lake City Boys & Girls Club 
members go to the Lake City 
Library twice every month to 

participate in a STEM Workshop. 
On February 1st, members 

learned about machines using 
toy models.


